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NOTICE
Woodson Heights

Condominium
September 8, 2015
RE: Recycling and trash issues
      It has come to our attention recently that the proper requirements for recycling are not being met. The District has actually fined the community $200.00 for comingling trash. That is when recyclables are mixed in with the regular trash. I have enclosed the proper items that must be placed in the recycling bins. It is very important that these instructions are followed and recycling is done properly. The next fine if received could be as high as $1,000.00. Also we have had reports that people from the neighborhood have been illegally dumping in the Woodson Heights trash bins. If you witness this happening please call the police and report it, if you can safely take pictures do that as well. Also if you happen to see any trash on the ground with an address on it please take a picture and send it to the office so that we can issue a letter of warning and report them to the authorities. If you have any questions or comments and cannot make it to the meeting please email them to Howard Helland at hhelland@quality1propertymanagement.com If you have any questions please contact the office. Thank you have a great day.

Sincerely,

Howard Helland
Howard Helland
Property Manager 
Quality 1 Property Management
12138 Central Avenue Suite 863

9420 Annapolis Road, suite 105

Mitchellville, Maryland 20721 (mailing address)

Lanham, Maryland 20706 (offices)
 (240) 770-5381 voice; (240) 260-0755 fax

Office@quality1propertymanagement.com
www.Quality1PropertyManagement.com

